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August 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Alex Jerome & Ameena Samatar 
3036 5th Ave S  
Minneapolis MN 55408  
 
VIA EMAIL:  asamater@yahoo.com  
      
Re: Order to Remove or Repair for property at 601 Western Avenue  
 
Dear Mr. Jerome and Ms. Samatar: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 5, 2012 at the City Council Public Hearing, the above-
referenced matter was continued to Wednesday, September 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Rom 300 
Council Chambers.   At this time, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that you 
need to submit a detailed work plan in accordance with the code compliance inspection report 
or a sworn construction statement by your contractor for the project.  She will also need an 
affidavit dedicating the funds from an account for this project.   These conditions need to be 
submitted to our office by Monday, September 10.  If you wish to attend the Legislative Hearing 
on Tuesday, September 11, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to go over your plans and 
affidavit, please let me know and I will add you to the Agenda. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Steve Magner (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Joe Yannerelly (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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